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Rotary Club of Accra Members 
Visit GSA

Distinguished members of 
the Rotary Club of Accra, on 
Monday, January 29, 2024, 
visited the Ghana Standards 
Authority (GSA) to learn 
about the operations of the 
Authority.

The Director-General, 
Professor Alex Dodoo, and 
other management members, 
engaged the Club members 
in a discussion that centred 
on the importance of the 
Authority in the nation’s 
development.

Dr. Sarah Smith, President of 
the club and leader of the 
delegation said that they 
wanted to know about GSA 
mandates, functions, and 
services we offer.

The Acting Head of Public 
Relations at the GSA, Mr. 
Kofi Debrah, APR, expressed 
the Authority’s excitement at 
receiving the distinguished 
members and took them 
through the services and 
operations of the Authority.

Prof. Dodoo for his part, 
encouraged the Rotarians 
to be very active and send 
reports or information to 
the Authority when they 
observe some wrong doings 
in products manufactured or 
imported in the country.

He said the GSA was actively 
working on projects to 
standardize the market and 
protect trade and consumers, 
highlighting the training of 
over 300 Training Standards 

Inspectors (TSIs) to inspect 
and enforce standards.

The Rotarians were very 
impressed with the lessons 
they were taken through and 
were full of praise for the 
GSA especially Mr. Debrah’s 
eloquence and competence 
in explaining GSA’s activities. 

The meeting concluded 
with the Rotarians pledging 
their support towards GSA’s 
initiatives, fostering a lasting 
relationship.
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